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Bounties of love, joy, and fellowship were shared at the Fifth Street Community Center this past Friday for the 

Exchange Club of Sugar Land “Thanksgiving” with the seniors. 
 

Ms. Pauline Davis, 82 years of age, made delicious turkey and dressing.  Bob and Brenda Robinson brought 

homemade cupcakes.  Jan Poscovsky brought all the refreshments and her  Mother , Ms. Alice, joined us. 

Clark and Martha Walter came and all of us hugged both of them with so many mixed emotions.  Our Roy 

Miers would have been pleased.  Alicia Marra brought her pies and a ton of clothing for the next Spring Free 

Shopping Spree.  Thanks Alicia! 
 

Bob Dunham, Jim Hudnall and Linda Lavinson came too. Sue Lockwood came and took pictures. May and 

Jack Williams helped out as they have for  the last 13 years.  Birthday gifts were distributed and Happy Birth-

day was led by Alicia Marra.  Thank you Exchangites for making this another great Thanksgiving for the seniors.  
 

Blessings and Happy Thanksgiving everyone, Mary Jo Salvaggio, Chair 

Jan Poscovsky  I was born in Amityville, New York and no - I was not the Amityville Horror! I moved 
here in 1966 with my parents. We came to Houston sight unseen a year after my 16 year 
old sister was killed in a car wreck. My parents were willing to move anywhere just to get 
away from the crash scene which was less than a mile from our house. Luckily, a friend 
who had moved here from NY convinced my father, who was in air conditioning, to come 
to Houston as it was hotter than Hades. I graduated from Westbury High School in 1971.  
My husband Stan and I have been working together as Realtors since 
we were married,  34 years ago. We work at RE/Max Heritage and are 
known as "The Spouses Selling  Houses."  I have always been a volun-
teer, having served as President of my congregation and more recently 

as the District Governor for Toastmasters International. I like Exchange because of the 
many charities that it supports. I participated in Give a Kid a Flag at the Fort Bend 
County parade and thoroughly enjoyed it. Thank you to Rod White for sponsoring me 
into to club. When I sat back down at my table, May Williams told me that her son, 
Dan had graduated that same year. Turns out, he was my prom date. He’s on the left.  

Getting to Know You... 

Bob Hargarther was born in Rochester, NY. Bob and Steve Ewbank founded The Exchange Club of 
   Sugar Land in 1987. Bob retired from banking after 21 years and began a Kwik Kopy 
   franchise. He then became a trainer and helped small business owners from all over 
   the world improve their business skills. Bob and Susan, his wife of 35 years, own  
    Business Spirit Promotional Products. Bob was a boxer in High School, College and in 
   the Marine Corps and marched with the Hilton Crusader National Drum Corps Champs. 
   Bob is involved in many Fort Bend non-profits, the Boy Scouts and St. Lawrence  
   Church. Bob is an empty nester with 2 grown children and 3 teenage grandchildren.
   To the Exchange Club, Bob says “You are my family.” 
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First Colony Church of Christ 7:30am – 5:00pm 

 

Please bring toys to the breakfast meetings. We are partnering with Toys for Tots of Fort Bend, Fort 
Bend Exchange Club, and Fort Bend Rotary to serve 5,000 children this year. We need assistance in 
distributing toy collection boxes to participating schools. We need Elves to help with all duties, so 
please sign up! Below are the dates for unloading, transporting, sorting, and tagging:                                                                                          

Monday December 9:  5:30 – 8:00pm                                                                                                                       
Tuesday December10:  5:30 – 8:00pm                                                                                                                            
Wednesday December 11: Off                                                                                                            
Thursday December 12:  5:30 – 8:00pm                                                                                                        
Friday December 13:  5:30 – 8:00pm                                                                                 

Spaghetti Dinner Phone Committee Meeting   
Any member who can help - BRING YOUR CELL PHONE 

Wednesday, November 20, after Exchange Breakfast  
 Sue Lockwood’s Home 

7406 Timberlake Drive, Sugar Land  
 Contact: 281 794 7636 sklockwood@comcast.net   

Linda Lavinson, Chris  

Breaux, Don Rollins, Al 
McDonald, Faye Roach  

 

Pete Olson, Doug Earle,  

Theo Anderson, Sharon    
Rollins, Brenda Pullen 

Please Contact:  
Kevin Barker                         
Kevin.Barker@texanacenter.com 

Farha Ahmed  
farha@windstream.net 

Honoring Outstanding FBISD Students 

 

She will be honored as an 
outstanding volunteer at the 

STAR OF HOPE ANNUAL BANQUET 
Tuesday, February 25, 2014 

Citizen of the 

Month Julia Louis 
from Sugar Land MS 
was  presented by 
Tran Pham  

Exchange Member Cookie Joe 
accepted a check from the Club 
in the amount of $1,000 for 

Star of Hope.  

 

A Memorial Service for Roy Miers will be held on November 23,  
at 2:00 pm at Sugar Land United Methodist Church on Eldridge. 

  Student of the 
Month Thomas Lau 
from Clements High 
School was honored by 

Vita Goodell. Photos by Larry Pullen 

Spaghetti with a heart 


